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Leads 2 
Business 

Ms. Melanie Miles 

In an email dated 18 March 2016, Ms. Miles stated that  
our company was currently conducting an EIA for the 
Lutzburg Solar Power Plant and asked whether we could 
forward her the BID for the application and register her 
as an I&AP.  

In an email on 26 April Ms. Marélie Griesel, 
the EAP notified Ms. Miles that she would be 
registered as an I&AP and forwarded her the 
BID document. 

 


